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Your submission : 

Dear Commissioner Kenneth Hayne 

The banking system is hurting all Australians as shown, there is only one way to correct this by introducing the Glass 
Steagall Act 

separating Commercial banking and Investment banking. Without this the future for everyone of us is bleak,so keep up 
the fantastic 

job you are doing, we are really counting on you 

Kind Regards 

Steve Hughes 
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